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Parks and Recreation did a formal debrief about the Dogwood Festival. The weather played a major role 
in the attendance and revenue rate. Antidotally, we had people tell it was a great event, but 
unfortunately the weather had people pop in and out and not stay for too long.  
 
With our first major event of the year over we are starting to turn to summer plans. This includes movie 
nights, yoga in the park and park improvements for AP.  
 
We are planning on installing concrete chess tables and cornhole boards at Crossbill Park and Robin 
Park. Additionally we are thinking about next fiscal year and installing natural playscapes for kids of AP 
along with a concrete ping-pong table and permanent exercise equipment like a pull up bar.  
 
Finally, the board is working closely with the Mayor’s office to work on the FY 19-20 budget and will 
have something more final to share in June.  
 
The next board meeting is on Monday, June 3 at 7pm. All are welcome to attend. 


